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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Tuesday 26 March, during cleaning at Marrickville Public School, mould was detected on a wall in a 
general learning classroom in Building B. 

The mould appears to be in early-stage growth and has been generated from a heating, ventilation, and 
air conditioning unit (HVAC). 

Testing will take place outside of school hours on Friday 12 April 2024, and an independent hygienist 
will attend the site to provide recommendations on how to remediate the areas impacted by mould.  

All work involving hazardous materials will take place outside of school hours, with additional safety 
measures and air monitoring in place while work is being done. All inspections and remediation work 
will be conducted in accordance with recommendation from the independent hygienist. Use and access 
to the room will be restricted until a clearance certificate is received. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. We will 
keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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